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LIL' KICKERS CHILD DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

FUN PLAY FOR AGES 18 MONTHS TO 9 YEARS OLD (EVEN WHEN

IT'S COLD OUTSIDE)

Step onto the field during
any Lil' Kickers class and you
will find it transformed into a
world created just for your
child. Our developmentally
minded coaches will thrill your
child with 50 minutes of cre-
ative, high-energy and age-ap-
propriate activities that teach
technically sound soccer skills
and help children master the
developmental milestones they
must tackle at each age.

Because Lil' Kickers is first
and foremost a child develop-
ment program, our purpose is
really to help children mature
on all levels. Classes focus on
building a strong physical, intel-
lectual and emotional founda-
tion that will help children be
successful on and off the soccer
field. We believe in teaching
children in ways that suit their
developmental level, so you won't see adult-like skill drills. You will
see teaching methods specifically designed to create an atmosphere
that is effective and fun. You will also see happy, confident and sweaty
kids who are eager to learn and want to keep coming back for more.

Whether your child is new to soccer or has already developed a
love for the game, the progressive nature of our program offers a place
for children at every level. Our class times offer families several options
to accommodate multiple children and busy schedules.

www.soccercitytulsa.com; click on the Lil Kickers tab for more de-
tails and online registration.

Looking for
after-school
activities,
birthday party
inspiration,
health
professionals
and more?

Check out
tulsakids.com/guides
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Mr. Henry’s Books
EDUCATOR WORKSHOP

Saturday, Feb. 9, 2019 ¢ 9-11 a.m.
Pocahontas Greadington Learning and Creativity Center
Central Library ¢ Fifth Street and Denver Avenue

Attention, upper-elementary and middle-
school teachers and librarians! You are
invited to this continuing-education
workshop about the curriculum and learning
connections between the 1960s and the Civil
Rights Movement through the eyes of three
young African-American sisters. You will:

@ Receive 50 copies of One Crazy
Summer by Rita Williams-Garcia
for your students to keep as their own.

@ Learn how to incorporate various
elements of One Crazy Summer into
your classroom and receive lesson plans
on how to use Williams-Garcia’s works
in a variety of school subjects.

@ Be introduced to Tulsa City-County
Library’s Anne V. Zarrow Award for '
Young Readers’ Literature and gain an ‘_
opportunity to win a classroom visit by tulsa .
Williams-Garcia when she comes to Tulsa LiBRARY TRUST

on Friday, May 3, 2019, to receive the award. ] o TUR TGOy

tulsakids

FOR PARENTS. FOR FAMILIES. FOR LIFE,

Continental breakfast will be provided. Every
participant will receive their copies of One Crazy
Summer at the end of the workshop, as well as
an official continuing-education certificate.

Participants must be employed by a school district within Tulsa County.

Mr. Henry’s Books is a program of the Tulsa City-County Library, sponsored by the Tulsa
Library Trust, made possible by a grant from the Anne and Henry Zarrow Foundation.

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED
Registration Deadline: Friday, Feb. 1, 2019; Registration Fee: $10

REGISTER/PAY ONLINE
www.tulsalibrary.org/mr-henrys-books-registration

REGISTER/PAY VIA MAIL
Fill out form below, include payment and mail to:
TulsaKids Magazine » 1622 S. Denver Ave. * Tulsa, OK 74119-4233

Registration fees are nonrefundable,
but teachers may send a substitute if unable to attend.

REGISTRATION FORM

: MR. HENRY’S BOOKS EDUCATOR WORKSHOP
: REGISTRATION FEE $10 (check or money order made payable to TulsaKids Magazine) 3

' Name Grade Level

. School

School Phone

: School Address

! City
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time from their busy schedules to
spend precious time with their
children at the Santa Community
Project over the years. Creating
family time nowadays can be
somewhat of a challenge, given
our rushed lifestyles,” she said.
“Research indicates that an in-
crease in family time enhances
the opportunity for families to
strengthen their bonding and
shared values.”

For 29 years, The Santa
Community Project has been pro-
viding children with a treasured
visit from Santa and Mrs. Claus as
well as supporting a connection
to reading. “Books provide won-
derful opportunities for girls and
boys to develop a love for and a
proficiency in reading,” Lloyd-
Jones said. “The longevity and
consistency of their outreach is an
extraordinary accomplishment."”

The Santa
Community Project
Children are invited to
visit Santa and Mrs.
Claus, receive and com-
plimentary photo and a
free book.

Saturday, Dec. 1, 2018

9 a.n. - noon

Greenwood Cultural Cen-
ter, 322 North Greenwood
Ave., Tulsa

Free and open to

the public

Cash donations to pur-
chase books may be
mailed to P.O. Box 702915,
Tulsa, OK 74170-2915.

For more information or to
donate new books, go to
http://themothersgroup.org/

-

Give the glfti‘ |
that will last
for generations.
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AT TULSA CITY-COUNTY LIBRARY

Homework
Help Now!

W

Available in App Store or Google Play

Visit www.Tulsalibrary.org/homeworkhelp
and use your Tulsa City-County Library
card to access Homework Help Now!

DON'T HAVE A LIBRARY CARD?
Apply online at

www.Tulsalibrary.org/application and get

instant access to this service and more!

Proudly serving Tulsa for 70 years.

SAIEDMUSIC.COM
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books

BY LAURA RAPHAEL, CHILDREN'’S SERVICES COORDINATOR, TULSA CITY-COUNTY LIBRARY

library picks for kids:
best picture books of 2018

intertime brings a

whole new change

of clothing. (Boots

and flannels, how
I've missed you!) Appropriate for
the upcoming awards season,
Youth Librarians at the Tulsa
City-County Library are donning
(metaphorical) ball gowns and
tuxes to declare the best picture
books of 2018!

And the winners are...

The Impulse Control Can
Be Funny! Award

We Don’t Eat Our Class-
mates!, written and illustrated by
Ryan T. Higgins

When Penelope the dinosaur
eats her classmates (they are
very tasty, after alll), she discov-
ers that it may not be the best
way to start the first day of
school. For one thing, the children
you eat and then spit up might
not want to be your friends.
Funny rather than scary, this
book features sparky dialogue
and a comic exploration of im-
pulse control.

South Broken Arrow Youth
Librarian Melody Palmer writes:
“What's not to love in this book?
It's great for preschool-1st grade
children. WhenIread it [at an
outreach visit to preschools], the
children squealed with laughter
through parts of it, though the
teachers are the ones who truly
appreciated it. Mr. Higgins does a
great job showing the best ways
to make friends in this fun book
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we don't eat'our

ASSMATES

Rvan i Hiccins

good name. Lushly illustrated,
with magical details in nearly
every square inch, children will
just want to look at every page
again and again. Luckily, there's
also a story of incredible beauty

GRUMPY MONKEY

with a message!”

The “Read It Again!”
Award

Leaf, written and illustrated
by Sandra Dieckmann

Picture books like this one
are what give picture books a

-
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and power as well, as a strange
creature is feared and then ac-
cepted by other animals.

Joy Carr, Youth Librarian at
the Schusterman-Benson Library,
raves: “"Dieckmann’s extraordi-
nary illustrations are reason
enough to pick up Leaf, but it's
also a heart-warming story about
bravery, friendship, loneliness,
and family that is lovely for chil-
dren and adults alike.”

The Little People Have Big
Emotions Award

Grumpy Monkey, written by
Suzanne Lang and illustrated by
Max Lang

For anyone who has ever
been told, “Smile!"” by a stranger
on the street and then wanted to
scowl even harder, this tale will
resonate. Humans (and monkeys)
should be allowed to have a
grumpy day sometimes.

Stacy Lister, Children's De-
partment Manager at Central Li-
brary, explains why this is her
favorite: “Ilove that it validates
‘big’ feelings that little kids have
and opens the vocabulary to talk-
ing with parents about feelings
rather than just acting them out.”

The Libraries Are Magical
Award

Dreamers, written and illus-
trated by Yuyi Morales

This is the book that TCCL
children’'s librarians — including
myself — chose as the best of the
best in 2018. It is simply stun-
ning: lyrical words, illustrations,

continued next page



and a stirring message about the
power of books and reading. (If
you didn't know it by now, we
children’s librarians do tend to
fervently believe in the power of
books and reading!)

Herman and Kate Kaiser
Youth Librarian Sarah Davis
speaks for them all when she
writes: “It's just gorgeous and
ALSO ABOUT LIBRARIES and
how we are magical, because we

JACQUELINE WOODSON
lustrated by RAFAEL LOPEZ

tulsakids
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is a proud member

PARENTING MEDIA ASSOCIATION

Parenting Media Association
is a national organization
that upholds high standards

of journalism and editorial excellence.
Visit parentingpublications.org for more information

are. The colors are amazing, the
stories are amagzing, just, all of it."”

The “Mr. Rogers Would
Love This!” Award

The Day You Begin, written
by Jacqueline Woodson and illus-
trated by Rafael Lopez

While Dreamers was the top
vote-getter among Tulsa chil-
dren's librarians, this was a close
second. Not only does it have del-
icate, richly layered illustrations
by Rafael Lopez (the 2016 fea-
tured illustrator for the library’s
popular Books To Treasure pro-
gram), the theme that every per-
son has value just the way they
are — and are stronger when they
help each other —is one that the
late, great Fred Rogers would ap-
prove.

Publishers Weekly concludes
(and we concur) in a starred re-
view: “Woodson's gentle, lilting
story and Lopez’s artistry create a
stirring portrait of the courage it
takes to be oneself: ‘There will be
times when you walk into a room
and no one there is quite like you
until the day you begin / to share
your stories.’ "

A big thank you to these li-
brarians for their year-end recom-
mendations: Joy Carr,
Schusterman-Benson Library;
Sarah Davis, Herman and Kate
Kaiser Library; Tatiana Godinez,
Central Library Children's Depart-
ment; Stacy Lister, Central Li-
brary Children's Department;
Melody Palmer, South Broken
Arrow Library.
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OV 23 - JAN. 6

_Train Rides - Santa
Fire Pits - SSmores - Music

Purchase tickets online
tulsabotanic.org/gardenoflights

Small School,
i Big Resul’rs
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THE UNIVERSITY o/

TULSA
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918-631-5060 * uschool utulsa.edy
Educating Gifted Students

The University of Tulsa is an EEQ/AA institution.
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